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Hi my name is Olive Lena, 5 MO 2501 property address 2239 Fremont Ave. East Saint Paul 55119 parcel
ID 352922140042. I'm commenting on the the public hearing that is coming up on Wednesday, May 7th
at 2:00 at 3:30 PM concerning to consider approval of the proposed project as follows. 2025 meal and
overlay 4th St. and Howard phase two removal of top layer, whatever that is. I object. I say no, I'm not
paying no money no because I'm a single parent struggling to live in this town. The taxes are too much
and just I don't want to hear another project if they if it's not funded by the government, they should
just leave us the way we are because I said no, I object no.

You received a voice mail from +1 612-366-9259.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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